

Canyon Tunnel Construction Contract Awarded Construction Is About to Begin

Here's What You Need to Know

We're excited to share a major milestone of the Canyon Tunnel Project, the future of the Joint Supply Canal (JSC) and designed to secure long-term, reliable water deliveries for our region.

On July 1, 2025, South San Joaquin Irrigation District (SSJID) officially awarded the construction contract to Drill Tech Drilling & Shoring, Inc., a firm with significant experience in complex tunneling and infrastructure work.

Here's what to expect in the coming months:



Early August 2025: Notice to Proceed



Mid August 2025: Construction Mobilization



September 2025: Initial Ground Excavation



December 2025: Upper Intake Construction Start (near Goodwin Dam)

SSJID is also planning to host a public meeting in late August to provide more details about the construction schedule and activities that may impact the local area. We invite all interested community members to attend and participate. Details to follow. Stay tuned!

Stay Informed:

Visit the project website at <u>CanyonTunnelProject.org</u> to learn more, sign up for email updates, and follow the progress as we build this critical piece of infrastructure.

Thank you for your continued interest and support as we move forward with this transformative project!





If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Katie Patterson
Public and Government Relations Manager, SSJID
(209) 652-6681
katie.patterson@ssjid.gov















South San Joaquin Irrigation District | 11011 E. Highway 120 | Manteca, CA 95336 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!